
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been another busy week here in school! Kingfisher and Owl Classes have been busy practising the 
recorder daily, and we’re loving hearing their progress. We hope to be able to share some evidence of 
this with you on Class Dojo very soon. Skylark Class loved spending the afternoon outdoors on 
Wednesday; they have been making bird feeders as part of their science learning. Robin and 
Hummingbird Classes are enjoying their weekly visits from Shropshire Music Service and are looking 
forward to seeing what next week has in store for them! 
 
We still have spaces in some of our after-school clubs for this term, so please do get in touch with Mrs 
Dakin if you’d like another copy of the letter or would like to book in for any of these. I know that Mr Holt-
Williams’ Drama Club are working towards a wonderful production of Peter Pan, and Gardening Club 
are going to be taking part in the Big Garden Birdwatch next week. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP  
This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
respect. Next week, we will be focusing on ‘valuing difference’ (Luke 

7.1-10). If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they would 
like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

PLEA FROM OUR ECO COUNCIL! 
During our last meeting together, the Eco Council decided 
that they would like to add energy saving tips to our weekly 
update. If your children have any ideas or suggestions, 
please do pop them across on Class Dojo and we can add 
these.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Achievements and Celebrations 
If you have anything that you would like us to share as part 
of our weekly update, please do pop me a message or 
email (with some photographs) and we’ll add them to this 
section. We love hearing about what you’re up to outside 

of school! 😊  
 
       
  

Amazon Wish List 
A huge thank you once again for the 
amazing contributions received towards our 
English and storytime long-term plan for 
this year.  
 
For those asking, a new link to our wish list 
can be accessed by clicking here. 
 
 

Website 
This week, we have updated the ‘Parent 
Information’ section on our website. We 
have included some maths guides, a leaflet 
and programme overview for our new 
phonics scheme, and there is also 
information about reading and Kinetic 
Letters on there. 
 
Click here to get straight to the page. 
 
If you have any additional suggestions for 
this page then please do let me know and 

we’ll look to accommodate this. 😊 
 

Friday 21st January 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Lukas and Miss (Lauren) 
Williams who celebrate their 
birthdays this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbirds: Octavia, Evie and Tia  
Robin Class: Amira, Archie and Emily 
Skylark Class: Cleo, Sofia, Matthew, Eliza K 
and Alfie 
Kingfisher Class: Seth, Leyla, Tilly and Jacob   
Owl Class: Emilia, Remi and Tristan  
 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

Monday 31st January 2022 – Chance to 
Shine Cricket – taster sessions for all 
pupils – PE kits to be worn on this day 
Monday 21st - Friday 25th February – 
Half Term  
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
https://lowerheath.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/10/2021/08/English-LTP-and-Reading-Spine-Lower-Heath-2021-and-2022.pdf
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/dl/invite/4ev9imN?ref_=wl_share
https://lowerheath.co.uk/parentsandpupils/parents-information/
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

